
 

 

 

Hello families, 

Mrs. Villone and I hope that you had a wonderful spring break with your 

families. We have missed our little friends and cannot wait to be back!  

Your children are very attentive listeners, they love meeting time and are 

always excited for story time. The project table is a popular place to be, 

they do their best work and everyone asks to color. Mrs. Villone and I are 

very proud of them! As the weather warms and there are breaks in the 

showers, we are hoping to add bringing the class to the playground for our 

gym time.  

On Friday, our birthday helper will be Kallan. We will have some cake 

making fun with the nursery rhyme Pat-A-Cake. Our project will be a cake 

marked with a “B” and we will sing some of our favorite spring songs. We 

will also be starting on a special surprise project for our moms.  

It is hard to believe that we will be entering our last month of school soon! 

Looking forward to seeing everyone Friday! 

Joan  

727-4488 

 

Important Dates: 

May 30th – End of year event  

 


